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YEAR 6 REMEMBRANCE ARTWORK

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NOV

20th PTFA Movie Night

22nd Non-Uniform Day - Chocolate

27th PTFA Meeting – 6.00 p.m.

28th Flu Vaccinations

29th Year 4 Trip/Non-Uniform Day 
- Bottles

DEC

5th PTFA Christmas Fair 3.30-
5.00 p.m.

6th The Gruffalo’s Child Trip

9th-11th Year 3 Bikeability

11th How The Grinch Stole 
Christmas Trip

12th School Closed – General 
Election

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Newspaper Club/Game Building 
Club /Yr1 & Yr2 Girls Football

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Girls Football

Thurs Yr 6 Table Tennis

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club/KS2 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

Remembrance

Reception made up a poem and Year 6 
helped them to read it.  Different 
classes showed off their Remembrance 
learning.  

Oliver then did a poignant performance 
of The Last Post which was beautiful.

SCHOOL NEWS

CHILDREN IN NEED/ANTI-BULLYING WEEK
Thank to you everyone for the donations received today for Children In Need.

PTFA MOVIE NIGHT
The PTFA will be holding a Movie Night on Wednesday 20th November.  Tickets are £2.50 
which includes a drink, popcorn, chocolate and sweets and are now available from the 
school office.

JAR STALL
Year 5 will be having a Jar Stall at our Christmas Fair on Thursday 5th December.  Please send 
decorated jars filled with sweets, craft items, cosmetics, etc.  Child will receive 5 housepoints
for each decorated jar brought in!

NON-UNIFORM DAYS – CHRISTMAS FAIR
We will be holding two Non-Uniform Days, one on Friday 22nd November for chocolate and 
one on Friday 29th November  for bottles (shower gels, bath foam, etc).  

PANTOMIME – SNOW WHITE
On Friday 13th December Footlights Theatre will be visiting school to perform the 
Pantomime ‘Snow White’ at a cost of £2.00 per child.  Please forward this to school as soon 
as possible.

KS1 NATIVITY – ‘CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS’
Please remember to order tickets for our KS1 Nativity which his being held on Monday 16th

December at 2.00 p.m. and Tuesday 17th December at 6.00 p.m.

EYFS NATIVITY – ‘EVERYONE LOVES A BABY’
The EYFS  Nativity will  be held on Tuesday 17th December at 2.00 p.m.  Everyone welcome.

Pupils from Year 3 and 4 took part in an 
Indoor Tennis Competition last Friday at 
The Valley Leadership Academy.

They all played extremely well and 
were a credit to our school!

Well done!


